
ORANGE COUNTY FIRE AUTHORITY 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Human Resources Committee Regular 

Meeting  
scheduled for 

Tuesday, January 2, 2018, at 12 Noon 
has been cancelled. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the Committee meetings, 
please contact the Clerk of the Authority at (714) 573-6041. 
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